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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

Engineer Lane Car Park 
 
The Government is pleased to announce the opening of Engineer Lane Car Park as of 
4.00pm on Friday 2nd August. This facility will offer 191 parking spaces on a monthly 
rental basis. 
 
During the construction of this new facility, a temporary car park was opened on the site 
of the old Fleet Pavilion for residents of Engineer’s Lane. This temporary car park will 
now be closed. 
 
 


